



Notes from PCC on-line meeting 7:00pm June 9th, 2026

1/ Present: Claire Cameron, Alison Jack, John Miroslaw, John Hodgson, Kevin Chalmers, Roy Richardson, Tom Harrison

2/ Apologies: Rik Turton, Hannah Steele

CLOSED ACTIONS from March 17th 2026

1. Road signs still to be ordered
2. Trophies still to be engraved
3. Feather bags to be repaired, John to pass to Tom
4. TT first aid kit out of date items to be replaced.
5. Call off of TTs is course dependant. Explanation to be circulated to riders at start of season
6. Ladies TT road bike trophy to be sourced. John to check what we have at the moment.
7. Email CTT article re TT accident to committee
8. Borders Trophy, John to publicise to all members. No competition this year.
9. Updates to TT leader board is not practical.
10. TT calendar to be added to website and calendar
11. 2 level 2 MTB leaders interested in level 3
12. Only 1 BASE student active now, Ben McFee
13. Website calendar needs updating
14. Trail collective branding, done and paid for.
15. Trail Collective tempus kit ordered, hoodies
16. Art work by Storm static graphics
17. 2 spare winter gilets for sale
18. Deputy welfare officer, check for courses and do we need a deputy?
19. SCIO check what Kath thinks and re-circulate Fraser Johnsons email
20. Ask for help from members with social media etc
21. Send out regular reminder for Peebles Life articles
22. Email for beginners/novice women TT riders
23. TT info to all riders via email sign up and WhatsApp

- 24. Kids Club rename to “PCC Trail Academy”, on website etc. **Action John H**
- 25. Ask Jen if we can have a club ride booking system for members and others

OUTSTANDING ACTIONS

- 26. Women’s rides, need to advertise, Claire Breeze training done, First Aid needed , John H to arrange sessions. **Action Claire & John H**
- 27. All Trophies to be engraved; presentation with vouchers to be arranged. **Action Kevin**
- 28. TT first aid kit out of date items to be replaced. **Action Kevin**
- 29. Ladies TT road bike trophy to be sourced. Kevin to investigate new trophy **Action Kevin**
- 30. Risk assessment of new 25 course needed, use CTT method. **Action Kevin & John**
- 31. Saddledrunk clothing now want minimum order of 5 items of the same kind. 20% surcharge for one offs, Suggest that we present that as the sole way of ordering from Saddledrunk. **Action Kevin**
- 32. Women’s TT competition points should be independent of men’s competition. **Action Roy to contact Kevin (&Charlie)**
- 33. Liaison with other local clubs wanting to promote TTs. John to provide Kevin with Kelso Wheelers TT contact. **Action Kevin & John**
- 34. 2 parent helpers now completed MTB training, assessment booked for July.
- 35. 2 level 2 MTB leaders interested in level 3 **Action John H**
- 36. Trail Collective tempus kit ordered, hoodies **Action John H**
- 37. SCIO info from Rod Mitchell and Digby Brown to be circulated **Action Kevin**
- 38. Budget estimate needed for next meeting **Action Roy**
- 39. Need to investigate road/group riding for women, FNY? **Action Hannah**
- 40. Email for beginners/novice women TT riders **Action Kevin**
- 41. TT risk assessments to be circulated **Action Kevin**
- 42. PCC bank account, Need to update PayPal mandate as well. **Action Roy**
- 43. Members TT feedback suggestions, query additional routes for 10 m **Action Kevin**
- 44. New Committee Members update on website , Short bio and photo for committee members to be posted on the website. **Action Claire, Rik, Roy, Hannah**
- 45. Kids Club rename to “PCC Trail Academy”, on website etc. **Action John H**
- 46. A Yearly invoice for Website support to be requested of Jen Routley. **Action Roy**
- 47. Arrange for Website Domain fee to be paid by the club directly. **Action Roy**
- 48. Ask Jen if we can have a club ride booking system for members and others **Action John**

NEW ACTIONS

- 49. One Feather to be ordered **Action John?**
- 50. John to send Jen contact details to Roy **Action John**
- 51. Claire to contact winner of Ladies Road Race **Action Claire**
- 52. Can we get role models such as Isla Short and Lucy grant to “help” at Kids Club?
- 53. Currently we have 45 members of Kids Club but only 43 Junior members.
- 54. What events do we plan to arrange for the remainder of 2026?

55. Timing of SC sponsored helper needed.

56. It was agreed that Students ie 18+and under 25 would have a reduced subscription rate of £25

57. Arrangement for “trial” road ride of 16 year boy to be arranged. **Action John & Alison**

58. Meeting about Sports Scotland/Scottish Cycling partnership funding.

Meeting finished 21:00